
Decision & Information 

Please check all that apply: 

□  I am making a first-time commitment  
      to Christ. 

□  I am renewing my commitment to  
      Christ. 

□  I am interested in being baptized.  
  
I would like information on: 

□  How to become a Christian 

□  I would like more information on the 
      Church. 

□  I would like to learn more about  
     membership.   

□  Small Groups 

□  I would like to join a small group. 

□  Children’s Ministries 

□  I am interested in volunteering in 
     Children’s Ministries. 

□  Women’s Ministries 

□  Men’s Ministries 

□  Youth Ministries 

□  Music and Worship Ministries 

□  I would like a hard copy of the  
      “Reflecting God” daily devotional  
      mailed to my home. (Include your  
      mailing address below.) 
 

Prayer Requests and other needs: 

□  I would like to speak with a Pastor. 

□  Prayer request(s) (please fill in below) 
 
______________________________ 
 
______________________________ 
 
______________________________ 
 
______________________________ 
 
______________________________ 
 

Please place this form in the  
Offering Plate. 

Pray Together with Us… 

Teach us, Lord, to serve you as 
you deserve, to give and not to 
count the cost, to fight and not 
to heed the wounds, to toil and 
not to seek for rest, to labor and 
not to seek for any reward save 
that of knowing that we do your 
will. 

—Ignatius Loyola 

 

Prime Time Event 
 

Fellowship Film Day 
 

When: Thursday, January 18 at 1:00 pm 
 

Where: Fellowship Hall 
 

What: Bring your leftover Christmas cookies. 
Hot drinks will be provided. 

 Website Update… 
 

Missed a Sunday and not on Facebook? Check out our  
recorded Video and Audio services at shcn.org. Click on the 
What’s Happening page from the main menu to view the 
Videos. If you do access Facebook, be sure to ‘Like’ us on 

Facebook to access videos, announcements, and            
encouragement through various modes of media. 

Wednesday Prayer Meeting Update… 
 

The Wednesday Prayer Meeting/Bible Study will not 
be meeting this week (January 3). It will resume on 

Wednesday, January 10, 7:00 PM, in the Library. 

Pastor Ken’s (Semi) Retirement Party  
 

Please mark your calendars for Sunday, February 11 to help us 

celebrate Pastor Ken’s retirement as our Senior Pastor.  

Look for more information in upcoming bulletins. 

 

Please note, that this is a date change from Sunday, February 4. 

Breakfast with the Guys 

The next Breakfast with the Guys is Thursday, 

January 4, 2018, 7:00 AM at Panera Bread at 

South Park Shops.  All Guys are welcome.  

Bring a Friend! 

The Lord’s Day, Sunday, December 31, 2017 
Prayer in the Sanctuary, 9:00 am; Morning Worship, 9:30 am 

Family Service Sunday  

Kenneth Culbertson, Senior Pastor 

Ryan Baird, Associate Pastor 

Jennifer Irwin, Assistant Pastor 

Dallas Mucci, Pastor Emeritus 

Chuck & Kelly Tatum, Youth Ministers 
Every Member and Attendee a Minister 

Our Mission:  

Helping people cross the bridge  

toward wholeness. 

5601 Library Road 
Bethel Park, PA 15102 

412.831.6333; shcn@comcast.net; 
www.shcn.org 

Audio devices are available at the Welcome Center for those who have difficulty in hearing the service. 

Wi-Fi Connection…SHCN_Guest and enter the password shcnguest. 

WELCOME 

Please complete the Tear-Off Attendance form in the bulletin 
 and place it in the offering plate when it is passed. 

For important announcements, please refer to the bulletin, 
which is also available on the church website at www.shcn.org. 

 
CALL TO WORSHIP 

Since we belong to the day, let us be self-controlled,  
putting on faith and love as a breastplate,  

and the hope of salvation as a helmet.  1 Thessalonians 5:8 
  

WE WORSHIP TOGETHER IN SONG ~ Youth Worship Team 
 

CALL TO PRAYER 

The fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, longsuffering,  
kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, self-control.   

Against such there is no law.  Galatians 5:22–23, NKJV 
 

CALL TO GIVING 

We Give Our Tithes and Gifts of Love to Jesus 
  

CALL TO GOD’S WORD 

Special Music… Maggie & Emily Dillman 

“Answering the Call” 
Luke 4:14–20; Ephesians 1 

Pastor Ken Culbertson 
  

BENEDICTION 

Stand therefore, having fastened on the belt of truth, and having put  
on the breastplate of righteousness, and, as shoes for your feet,  
having put on the readiness given by the gospel of peace. ESV 

http://www.shcn.org


 Keeping Connected with... 
 

 Carl Moeller  Baptist Manor, Apt. 420  

 493 Castle Shannon Blvd.  
 Pittsburgh, PA 15234  

 Dorothy Mueller  400 Timberidge Drive  

 Bethel Park, PA 15102  

 Claire Marie Verwer  5570 Annetta Drive  

 Bethel Park, PA 15102  

 Alberta Lilja  634 Rock Spring Road  
 Pittsburgh, PA 15228  

 Bev Smutny  Manor Care, Rm. 216B  

 505 Weyman Road  

 Pittsburgh, PA 15236  

 Pastor Dallas & Sandy Mucci  
 5491 Main Street  

 Bethel Park, PA 15102  

 Brad Baker  141 Evergreen Avenue  

 Pittsburgh, PA 15209  

Please drop them a card to let them know  
they are being remembered in prayer. 

Giving from May 1, 2017—December 17, 2017 

2017–2018  
Tithes & Offerings  

Needed to Date 
$201,873 

Amount Needed 
Weekly 

$5,430 

2017–2018  
Tithes & Offerings  

Given to Date* 
$193,149 

Amount Given 
Last Week 

$11,814 

     Over/Under            -$8,724                                    +$6,384 

*This total represents all giving that would be  
considered tithes and offerings.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL  
All ages are welcome! 

 

Below is the list of our class offerings– 

 ̈Sanctuary (Upstairs) – “Revelation” 

 ̈Choir Room (Upstairs) – “Revelation” 

 ̈Fellowship Hall (Downstairs) – “Mary” 

 ̈Lower Level – Nursery to 6th Grade 

 ̈Youth Center – Junior & Senior High 

For more information about our Sunday school 
classes, please stop by the Welcome Center. 

PRAYER REQUESTS… 
Our church, staff, and volunteers; Barbara Mikels, Sierra Verwer, Marilyn Frew, Al Urbano, Sr., Louwagie family; Rick   
Calamara, Bea Kunka, John/Elaine Pears, Linda Schwartz, Pastor  Jennifer Irwin, Bob Kiefer, Carlyn Keating, Sebastian 
family, Ziegler family, DivorceCare; our shut-ins; our country; our local missional connections/outreach; those needing em-
ployment;  serving in the military and the Wounded Warrior Project; in nursing/personal care homes; recovering from or 
suffering with addictions; and all of those individuals in need of salvation.   

To receive a weekly electronic copy of the Prayer List, please contact the church office at shcn@comcast.net. 

Church Office Hours  
Monday—Friday 

8:30 AM to 1:30 PM 

412.831.6333 

shcn@comcast.net 

www.shcn.org  
 

Announcement Deadline:  Thursday, 9:00 AM 

Church Calendar:  To check availability, reserve a 
room, or place an event on the calendar, please call the 
church office in advance of your event and in advance 
of event advertising. 

Borrowing Church Property?  Please contact the 
church office before borrowing anything. Thanks! 

The Fall DivorceCare 
sessions meet  

  Thursdays, 7pm in the   
Children’s Chapel.   

 The next session begins on: 

Thursday, January 25, 2018 

The cost for the session book is $20 and  
scholarships are available on a limited basis. 
Each class stands on its own. Any questions   
or further information, please speak with     
Pastor Jennifer Irwin, Tom Kapples,  

or Frank Noah. 

This Weekõs Church Events 
 ̈Sunday School Today, after the Morning Worship Service 

 ̈Caravan Wed., 6:45-8:15 PM, Fellowship Hall/LL 

 ̈NO Prayer Meeting/Bible Study  Resumes...January 10, 2018 

 ̈Youth Bible Study Wed., 7:00 PM, Youth Center 

 ̈Breakfast with the Guys Thurs., 7:00 AM, Panera-South Park Shops 

 ̈Womenõs Bible Study Fri., 6:30 PM, Fellowship Hall 

 ̈Men Seeking God Fri., 6:30 PM, Childrenõs Chapel 
 

Church offices will be closed on Monday, January 1, 2018. 

Godõs blessings for a happy and healthy New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

July 13 – 17 

About you… (Attendance) 

 
 

Name(s)_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

 □  Personal information update 

Address _______________________ 

_____________________________ 
 

City/State/Zip___________________ 

_____________________________ 
 

Phone________________________ 
 

Email_________________________ 

_____________________________ 

□  I am a first time visitor 
 
To our first time visitors:   

We encourage you to join us for Sunday 

School after the service. See one of the 

Ushers or go to the Welcome Center for 

more information.  
 

□  I am a return visitor 
 

Age: (circle all relevant age groups) 

0-5    6-12    13-18    19-30    31-50     51+ 
 

□  I am a member 

□  I am a regular attendee 

Sunday, December 31, 2017 

Caravan  
 

Caravan meets on Wednesdays from 6:45 ŧ

8:15PM  in the Fellowship HallŲwelcoming    

children from 4 years old to 6 th  grade.   

Registration forms are available online at shcn.org, the Take 

One Stand in the foyer, or on the small table just  outside of 

the church office. For more information please contact Pastor 

Ryan or Hannah Baird.  

Nazarene Missions International (NMI) 
As we all know, within the last few months, there have been numer-

ous  weather related devastations. Crisis Care Kits and School Pal 

Paks are still needed. 
 

We are asking you to collect and turn in the items listed below for 

both of these projects each month.  
 

For the month of December we are asking forÂ 

 ̈School Pal Paks Á 2-3 Inch Pink Erasers 

 ̈Crisis Care Kits Á Pocket Tissues 
 

The pink erasers and pocket tissues can be placed in the NMI  

hamper located in the foyer. Thank you for your ongoing support 

and please remember to continue praying for the victims and 

those that are in the process of rebuilding their lives. 

Crossbridge Learning Center 
South Extension of the Pittsburgh District 
Church of the Nazarene Learning Center 

 
New Crossbridge Learning Center Class... 

"Exploring Christian Ministry" 
 

The class will be taught by District Superintendent, Rev. Daniel 
Eddings and Dr. Ken Culbertson on Saturdays, January 13 & 
27; February 17, and March 3 from 9:00 AM to 3:30PM in the 
Children’s Chapel at SHCN. 
 

Please address any questions to Pastor Jennifer Irwin 
or Dr. Ken Culbertson at 412.831.6333. 

SAVE THE DATE!  
 

Children's Annual Mission Project Presentation 

Sunday, January 21, 2018 
More details to come in January. 


